
GWIWY RADIO 1300 

P. O. Box 1007, Harrisonburg, Va. 22801 Phone 434-1777 

Kermit Geary 
R.D 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Penna. 
18088 

1/5/72 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

This letter is a confirmation of your reports on the programming reception 

of WKCY for Saturday Morning Dec. 26, 1970, and Monday evening Dec. 28, 1970. 

You are receiving us in what I would believe would be a difficult area. Which 

proves your gear must be in excellent condition. We put out a signal of 

5,000 watts, but early in the morning before sunrise time, we are on half 

power. 

Yours truly, 
!\ 

Owen M. Voigt 
C.E. 

KoQolfuQ K- cy 


